
Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street· Portland, Ore. 97204 
PortlandGeneral.com 

October 8, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing 
puc.filingcenter@state. or. us 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
PO Box 1088 
Salem OR 97308-1088 

Re: UM 1826 - Portland General Electric Company's Reply to Staff Public Meeting 
Memo 

Filing Center, 

Enclosed for filing in the above captioned docket are PGE's comments in reply to Staffs Public 
Meeting Memo for the Public Meeting being held October 9. 

Thank you, 

Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 

KW: np 



Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street · Portland, Ore. 97204 
PortlandGeneral.com 

UM 1826 
PGE Reply to Staff Public Meeting Memo 

October 8, 2018 

PGE would like to thank Staff for the opp01iunity to work with stakeholders on a set of principles 
that work for all paiiies. We appreciate Staffs work in drafting these principles. These principles now 
reflect the guidance that PGE originally sought when directed to paiiicipate in the Oregon Department of 
Environmental Quality's (DEQ) Clean Fuels Program (CFP). Staffs proposed Program Design Principles 
and Processes reflect a balanced approach that reflects a more streamlined regulatory approach while 
allowing for stakeholder input. PGE supp01is the cunently proposed Program Design Principles and 
Processes. 

PGE thanks Staff and stakeholders for their investment of time and resources to revise the proposed 
Principles and Processes to reflect the comments from all stakeholders. PGE looks forward to proposing 
and selecting program designs and collaborating with stakeholders to create effective programs that 
support customers and promote transportation electrification. 

Respectfully submitted on this 8th day of October, 2018 


